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From: Tracy Bullock [mailto:tracey.bullock@dvla.gsi.gov.uk] 
Sent: 10 March 2015 11:18
To: 'lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk'
Subject: DVLA, Mr Cordell
 
Dear Mr Cordell
 
Thank you for your Email, I would like to inform you that full details of your driver record will be sent to you by post.
 
Many Thanks
 
Tracey Bullock
Administrative Officer
Court Casework1 D9 | DVLA | Swansea | SA99 1AY
GTN 1213 Ext. 86326
(01792) 786326
 

 
8 June 2015 - the counterpart is abolished
Find out more at: www.gov.uk/dvla/nomorecounterpart
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